
12. Statement by the Deputy Chairman of the Committee of Inquiry into Third Party 
Planning Appeals regarding the progress of the inquiry 

The Deputy Bailiff: 

We come then finally to a statement which the Deputy Chairman of the Committee of Inquiry 
into Third Party Appeals will make regarding the progress of the inquiry. 

12.1 Deputy R.G. Le Hérissier: 

The Committee of Inquiry investigating Third Party Appeals’ report promised to present a 
progress report to the Assembly before the end of this session and, indeed, was hoping to present 
the final report to the Assembly before the end of session.  There have been some difficulties in 
arranging for the attendance of all of the witnesses, but it is hoped that the evidence-taking will 
be completed very shortly and that the focus will then be upon the compilation of the report.  
While we cannot give an absolute guarantee that the report will be completed before the session 
ends, it is our intention to do so assuming no further delays with witnesses or evidence. 

The Deputy Bailiff: 

Are there any questions?  Very well, then that completes item K. 

 


